
Planning Application S24/2063 Village Survey 

Latte Lodge Change of use to Children's Care Home 

This survey has been raised by Fenton Parish Committee to ascertain the overall views 

of Fenton residents to the proposed planning application submitted by Dove Adolescent 

Services Ltd for the change of use of Latte Lodge to a Children’s Care Home.   

The survey can be completed as an individual or as a household where all members 

are of the same opinion. Your individual survey submissions are subject to General 

Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) and will not be shared with anyone. Only the 

overall percentages objecting, supporting or neutral to the application will be made 

known to SKDC and the residents of Fenton. 

Completing this survey does not stop you from making your own submission directly to 

SKDC (deadline is 3rd January 2025) which is recommended. Just follow the links 

published on the Fenton website and social media sites or the link at the top of the 

survey. You will have to create your own account on the SKDC site in order to make 

your submission. 

Survey Link:- 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdm66oQqi09QwhUgjQuEePNkPYEzfmD5

gP6JuuHQFHSxCDing/viewform?usp=header 
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